CELESTINO PENA AND ASSOCIATES
BRICKELL HARBOUR 12 –C 

200 S.E. 15TH. ROAD 

MIAMI, FLORIDA 33129

(305) 856-5655

TELECOPIER (305) 854-1515

August 27, 2006

United States Department of Transportation 

Docket Section

400 7th Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20590

Re:
AEROLINHAS BRASILEIRAS (ABSA) 


Docket 96-1372

Dear Sir/Madam:


Reference is made to ABSA’s Application for a Renewal of Exemption Authority submitted on July 7 , 2007 in the above captioned Docket 1372. Due to a scrivener’s error the U.S. coterminal point Washington, D.C. was omitted in the submission’s text. Kindly consider this letter as our request for the correction of said omission, thereby including Washington, D.C. in ABSA’s Application, as a coterminal point previously authorized in various Notices of Action Taken issued by the Department, in accordance with Brazil-US. bilateral agreements. 

Please accept our apologies and thanks for your attention.

Sincerely, 

Celestino Pena





_________________________

Celestino Pena

AEROLINHAS BRASILEIRAS, S.A.

305-856-5655

cpmiami@mac.com
cc: 
George Wellington


Brian Hedberg


Robert Finamore


Office of International Aviation 

